Dear Year 6,
I am so sad you can’t be at school with us as we will all miss you but it’s important you stay safe. 
It is really imperative (great word – look it up in a dictionary) you keep up your schoolwork so that when you come back you won’t be too far behind your classmates.
I have put together some fun work for you to complete. Have a look at the following pages and have a go. 
Remember – you need to complete English, Spelling, Maths and topic work every day.
If you get stuck, e-mail me (your parents should have my e-mail address).
Good luck and I will see you soon.
From Mrs Franklin
